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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON INCIDENTAL HALIBUT CATCH LIMITS 

FOR 2021-2022 SALMON TROLL FISHERY – FINAL ACTION 
 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) recommends the following catch limits for final adoption: 
 
(Option 1) Open May 16, 2021, through the end of the 2021 salmon troll fishery, and beginning 
April 1, 2022, until modified through inseason action or superseded by the 2022 management 
measures.  
 
License holders may land no more than one Pacific halibut per two Chinook, except one Pacific 
halibut may be landed without meeting the ratio requirement, and no more than 35 halibut landed 
per trip. 
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